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Dear Neighbor,

As part of our commitment to provide safe, reliable
electricity to your communities, Central Maine Power
will begin its work to upgrade the 34.5kV transmission
line near you beginning this fall. The 22-mile line travels
from Augusta East Substation off Route 3 through parts
of Augusta, Vassalboro, and Winslow to the Winslow
Substation on Benton Avenue.

Here is the upcoming schedule beginning in Augusta:
» September: Environmental Permitting teams will be

placing flagged stakes in the corridor. Please do not
remove them. Thank you!

» October: Crews will be laying ground mats that are
used to protect the environment from construction
vehicle use in areas within the corridor.

* November: Vegetation and tree clearing will begin.

Please know that we are committed to:
- Completing our work in a safe and efficient manner
- Working to keep any inconvenience to a minimum

If you have concerns regarding the planned construction
project, please contact our Project Outreach Department
at 888.267.0831 or via email at outreach@cmpco.com.
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